
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 9/22/2010 10:33:02 AM
To: Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Marsh Landing PPA — Acceptance of CARE Withdrawal 

Being done now. Thx for catching.

On Sep 22,2010, at 8:42 AM, "Middlekauff, Charles (Law)" <CRMd@pge.com> wrote:

> Paul:
>
> I know you are really busy and I hate to bug you, but just wanted to make sure all of our procedural "i"s were 
dotted. I saw earlier this week your letter accepting CARE's withdrawal of its application for rehearing of the 
Marsh Landing decision (D. 10-07-045 — I think that is the right number, working from home today). It wasn't 
served on the service list and I think just to make sure, it should be served on the service list. Any chance you 
could have someone there go ahead and serve it. Marsh Landing and others are aware of it, but just wanted to 
make sure we are procedurally all set. Thanks!
>
>
> Charles
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